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Acting Vice Dean for Research and
Creetings! Postgraduate Studies

Dear colleagues, researchers, and dear students.

On behalf Faculty of Allied Health Sciences, as the Vice Dean of Research &
Postgraduate Studies, | would like to express my sincere gratitude and welcome you
to the 17th Scientific Poster Day.

I hope that this year, too, the Scientific Research Poster Day would be able to achieve
its objective in providing an effective platform for academicians, researchers, and
practitioners to advancing knowledge, research, and technology for humanity.
Though our accomplishments are never sufficient in this wide world of knowledge, we
would continue to be part of this significant drive of participation and exchange of
ideas, hoping that it would benefit our community as a whole. In short, presenting
your poster is a chance to showcase your research, receive feedback, and connect
with peers. Please do embrace the opportunity, be welcoming and enthusiastic, and
enjoy the experience of sharing your work with others.

At this opportunity, let me thank the Dean of the Faculty, the Organizing Committee
members of the 17th Faculty of Allied Health Sciences Scientific Poster Day, the
Scientific Committee members, the Faculty members, the support staff, and the
Kuwait University Administration for making this year’'s event a success.

Wishing all participants all the very best in their future endeavors.

Best Regards,

Dr. Rana Al-Awadhi
Acting Vice Dean for Research & Postgraduate Studies
Faculty of Allied Health Sciences



